
   Rainbow, rainbow 

in the sky I see 

something (color 

word) nearby!  

This was a popular 

chant this week as 

we reviewed our 

colors by learning 

about rainbows. 

    We stamped our 

own rainbows,  

played a new 

shamrock game 

that helped us 

identify colors and 

we also played the 

highly requested 

color game!     

    This week we 

welcomed a new 

classmate into our 

room, Charlie Bear 

Mathis. He is a 

fish for those of 

you wondering ;) We 

love to watch him 

swim around in his 

tank and eat.  He 

seems to hide from 

us a lot.  We 

thought he had 

jumped out of the 

tank at one point 

because he is really 

good at playing hide 

and go seek! 

     

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, March 20th  
4:15 - Rueben   6:15– Riggen 

4:30– Jaydub   6:30– Catie 

4:45– Deshaun  6:45-Reese 

5:00– Hunter   7:00-Devyn 

5:15– Caden   7:15-Chloe 

  5:30-Riley   7:30– Bristol 

5:45-Tripp   7:45– Kya 

 6:00-Graycen        8:00– Hayden & Mathis 

    8:30– Aubry 

If these times do not work for you please give me a call at school 

and we can reschedule a time for you!   

Look at what we learned this week! 
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Special Notes   

• March 17th—book 
fair starts in the 

library  

• March 19th—Am 
class sings at 

Pioneer Manor @ 
10am 

• March 20th—
Parent teacher 
conferences 

• April 9th—PM 
class sings at 

Pioneer Manor @ 
1pm 

Next weeks theme 

Leprechauns and 

shamrocks 
 

(Show & Tell: your favorite 

green item or your lucky 

charm) 

Monday: Wear green and 

your craziest socks to 

school in honor of St. Pat-

rick’s Day 


